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OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS

Monday, 05th May, 2025

All Students
Makerere University

Dear Students,

Re: Accommodation during the Recess Term: 2024/2025

This is to inform you that the Recess Term for this Academic Year 2024/2025 will commence
from 17th May to 26th July, 2025 and the following accommodation arrangements have been
made for you.

a) Male students from Livingstone Hall shall be accommodated at Mitchell Hall, while
students from Nkrumah and Nsibirwa Halls of Residence shall be accommodated at
University Hall.

b) Female students shall be accommodated at Lumumba Hall.

c) Students from the College of Health Sciences who were allocated accommodation space
for the Academic Year 2025/2026 at Galloway House are expected to take it up at the
start of recess while those from the College of Agriculture and Environmental Sciences
with recess at Kabanyolo Agricultural site shall be accommodated at Kabanyolo Hostel.

d) Private students who would like to reside in Halls of Residence are required to pay a fee
of UGX 176,500/= (one hundred seventy sixty thousand, five hundred shillings
only) using a PRN to the bank for the ten-week duration upon confirming
availability of space for accommodation.

Copy to:

Deputy Vice Chancellor (Finance and Administration)
University Secretary
University Bursar
All Wardens, Halls of Residence
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